
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK 
 

VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE 
 

Pursuant to Sec. 70.45 of Wis. Statutes, the Village of North Prairie Assessment Roll for the 
year 2023 will be available for examination at: 
https://www.apraz.com/2023-assessment-roll any time after receiving an Assessment 
Notice. Open Book will be held on Monday,  May 8, 2023 from 11:00 am until 1:00 pm via 
phone appointment with the Assessor at 920-749-1995. Additional information will be 
provided in an insert included with the Assessment Notices. Instructional information 
about the assessment, on how to file an objection, and Board of Review procedures under 
Wisconsin law will be available at:  
https://www.apraz.com/2023-assessment-roll. 
Board of Review will be held on Monday, May 22, 2023 from 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm. The 
assessment roll will also be available for viewing at the Village of North Prairie Village Hall, 
130 N Harrison Street, North Prairie, Wisconsin. 
 
Notice is hereby given this 13th day of April, 2023. 
 
        Rhoda Bagley, Clerk 
        Village of North Prairie 
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